

# St Andrew's C of E Infant School Newsletter



# 10th January 2025



# Learning, Caring and Growing Together in Faith



# Message from Miss Glassbrook:

Happy New Year! I hope you all had a lovely Christmas break. It has been a wonderful first week back in school. Welcome to Miss Blundell who started with us this week as Dragonflies class teacher.

The children have enjoyed the start of their new topics. In Reception, they found dinosaur poo in the classroom! They have been busy making things and exploring their environment linked to this super topic.

In Year I, they had great fun during their toy afternoon where they spent time playing with old toys. Thank you to the parents who were able to join us for this.

Year 2 have started reading an interesting book called 'Man on the moon: a day in the life of Bob'. They have produced lots of amazing writing linked to this.

HAPPY NEW YEAR

'The Lord is compassionate and merciful, slow to get angry and filled with unfailing love'

Psalm 103:8

Shining Star awards this week go to:

Ladybirds: Reenie Honeybees: Oliver Butterflies: Fia Owls: Hattie

Kingfishers: Louella Dragonflies: Jessica. P Compassion is our current school value

Ladybirds: Noah. R Honeybees: Isla

Butterflies: Olivia

Owls: Chloe

Kingfishers: Liam Dragonflies: Brooklyn

Weekly Attendance Scores

Ladybirds: 94% Honeybees: 94%

Owls: 94%

Butterflies: 95% Kingfishers: 98% Dragonflies: 94%

Best Class of the week is:

Kingfishers

### BOB's Book of Brilliance

#### Dragonflies

Alice for amazing writing all about Bob, the man on the moon

# Butterflies

Jack and Coby for amazing writing Fia for brilliant Science Milly, Jack, Alice and Soffia for great moving pictures

#### Owls

Teddy and Abigail for great moving pictures

### Honeybees

Chester, Noah and Zach for super drawing and writing about dinosaurs

# Ladybirds

Olivia, Winny and Liam for super drawing and writing about dinosaurs

Well done everyone!



#### Dates for the diary

Wednesday 29th January – 2pm worship at church with Katy. Parents/carers invited.

Thursday 6th February - class photos



# Azeem Amir

This week we had a visit from Azeem who plays for the England blind men's football team. It was an inspirational day which started with a whole school worship. Every class then had the opportunity to take part in a football workshop, to help encourage the children to try new things and raise awareness. It was amazing, thank you Azeem.



Tel: 01772 423339

Email: bursar@st-andrews-inf.lancs.sch.uk





